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As a resident of Grays South I do not align myself with either Grays Riverside or Little Thurrock. These are areas that I am not linked to. The
proposals seek to draw a line through what is a cohesive community with a well known residents group. Half the area - incluging Kent Road,
Salisbury Road and Whitehall Lane would become part of Little Thurrock. This does not make sense as there is no common connection between
the two areas either historically or inter-community. The other half of the area, includinh Arthur Street, Grove Road, William Street, Charles Street
etc. would become part of the Grays South proposals even though we are not linked to the riverside area. The railway line provides a clear
boundary between our two areas. The proposals should be relooked at to reflect the cohesive community that exists here rather than choose to
split it into two.
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